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16th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

South Hill School’s International Day 2023 

 

To celebrate the cultural heritage of pupils at our school, we will be holding our annual International Day 

on Friday 3rd November 2023.  Each year group will be given a country to explore and the children will be 

learning some of the language spoken, geography, RE, dance and music which relate to their country. 

 

We ask that children come to school dressed to represent the country of their year group. This could be 

wearing national dress or the colours of the flag. It is completely up to you and your child how you 

interpret this.  If you need any help with clothing, please let your child’s teacher know. 

 

The countries for each year group are as follows: 

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Bangladesh Poland India Romania Italy Turkey Brazil 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted to let you know that Mr Don Rae (https://www.donraeacademy.com/) is coming in 

again this year to teach each year group a dance relating to their country.  

 

Parents are welcome to attend the performances, which will take place in the school hall. Please see 

times below: 

 

KS2 performance - 11.15 am (please enter via the KS1 entrance) 

 

EYFS and KS1 - 2.50 pm (please enter via the KS1 entrance) 

 

We are looking forward to an exciting day of learning.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss D Goss 

Geography Lead and the Humanities Team 
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